Holy Guardian Angels Regional School

Member of the Middle States Assaciation of Colleges and Schools
3125 Kurztown Road * Reading, PA 19605
610-929-4124 * www.hgaschool.org

REQUEST FOR TRANSPORTATION

If you live in Tulpehocken or Wilson school districts and you are requesting bus transportation for your
child(ren) please let HGA know as you will require an additional form for transportation.

According to Pennsylvania Law, non-public school children are entitled to transportation to non-public
schools as follows:
1. A district which provides transportation for resident public school students must also make identical
provisions for the transportation of resident non-public school students.
2. Transportation for non-public school students must be provided to and from the non-public school
in which the student is enrolled, even if the non-public is located outside the district so long as the
distance is not more than 10 miles beyond the district boundaries. Note: Distance may be in
excess of 10 miles from the student’s home.
3. Adistrict may transport children who live along hazardous routes even though the children live within
walking distance of the school.

If you think you are eligible for transportation and desire it for next year, please complete the form below and
return it to school immediately. You may email the form to heiwil@hgaschool.org or mail to the address above.

REQUEST FOR TRANSPORTATION (under Act 372)
Each student requires their own form

Name of Student: D.O.B

Address:
(If rural address, indicate specific location)

Name of Catholic School to be attended in August 2020: Holy Guardian Angels Grade:

Public School District in which student resides:

The above named student lives approximately miles from HGA
If the student received public school transportation last year, please indicate bus number and District

Bus # School District:

Print Parent Name: Date: Phone:

Parent Signature: Email




